
#ordinarytime 

#discipleship 

#discipleship We started our term, returning again to 

ordinary time and the colour of green. Class Recep-

tion and Year 1 visited English Martyrs Church. Father 

Mark made us feel so welcome, and he explained dif-

ferent features of the church. Mrs Nutman, one of our                     

Governors and a parishioner, visited Year 4 to talk 

about the different roles parishioners have in their                 

parish community. 

##discipleship We joined our SRSCMAT family in prayer for 

Daniel who died. We welcomed our new Lay Chaplain Mr 

Lowson to our St John Fisher family and he organised retreats 

for each class to explore our Bishop’s Spiritual Theme 
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